
Nova Scotians – safe and secure from workplace injury

Do you have  
Noise Induced  
Hearing Loss?

Have you ever worked in a noisy 
environment? 

In Nova Scotia, Noise Induced Hearing Loss  
is considered to be an occupational disease.  
If you are experiencing hearing loss due to 
working in a noisy environment, you may be 
eligible for compensation from the Workers’ 
Compensation Board of Nova Scotia. 

It’s important for you to know that in order 
to make a claim, you must contact the  
WCB within 12 months of having your 
noise induced hearing loss diagnosed  
by a medical professional. 

For more information about the WCB’s policies, 
procedures and coverage visit wcb.ns.ca  
or call:  
•	 General Information Halifax 
	 1-800-870-3331
•	 General Information Sydney 
	 1-800-880-0003


